

The Victorian (\$500.00)

Signage at tour home.

Sponsor recognition on tour brochure, FB page and Capitol Heights Civic Association website 6 tour tickets

The Craftsman (\$300.00)

Sponsor recognition on tour brochure, FB page and Capitol Heights Civic Association website 4 tour tickets

The Bungalow (\$200.00)

Sponsor recognition on FB page and Capitol Heights Civic Association website 2 tour tickets

Candle Patron (\$100.00)

Recognition on FB page and Capitol Heights Civic Association website

Count on my support and invoice me October 1, 2014.



TERRY W. ROBINSON, *PRESIDENT* RANDALL CULP, VICE PRESIDENT KEN REYNOLDS, *TREASURER* CINDY KEEPING, *SECRETARY*

MEMBERS AT LARGE
NANCY BLAIR
MENDEL BROWN
GLENN DONALD
ROBERT HENDERSON
DONNA POLLARD
GWEN MOORE
STACY TRANTHAM

Historic Capitol Heights Est. 1908 - Midtown Montgomery's Friendliest Neighborhood

Date

Sponsor Name Address City, State, Zip

Dear Name,

The Capitol Heights Civic Association has begun planning the 27th Annual Capitol Heights Candlelight Tour of Historic Homes. We are proud of our neighborhood and our homeowners are always happy to open their historic homes to the public. Each year on the second Saturday of December we are delighted to have visitors tour through our homes and experience, for a short time, what we as homeowners get to enjoy every day.

This year, Jamie Langley, a former Miss Alabama and current WAKA news anchor will serve as the tour Grand Marshall. Ms. Langley will light the first candle at 4:00 pm signifying the official start of the tour.

This is the Civic Association's biggest fundraiser and this year we are partnering with Brantwood Children's Home by sharing the proceeds of the tour with them. We have set a goal of \$5,000.

Enclosed you will see different ways that you can help us achieve our goal through various sponsorship levels. Your tax deductable sponsorship will help a well deserving organization, Brantwood, Children's Home, and your business will receive donor recognition through various means of advertisement.

All checks should be made payable to the Capitol Heights Civic Association and mailed to Post Office Box 70065, Montgomery, AL 36107. We realize that a lot of businesses' fiscal year end is September 30th so if you would like to commit to an amount we will be happy to invoice you after October 1st.

Thank you for your consideration. For more information please contact me at 868-1188.

Respectfully,

Gwen Moore Event Chair, Capitol Heights Civic Association Candlelight Tour 2014 enclosure